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U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Of fice of Inspection and Enforcement
Region V
1450 Maria Lane, Suite 210

! Walnut Creek, California 94596-5368

Attention: Mr. R. H. Engelken, Regional Administrator
;

'

Dear Sir:

| Subject: Docket No. 50-206
! 14-Day FoiIow-Up Report

Licensee Event Report (LER) No. 82-022
San Onofro Nuclear Generating Station, Unit 1

Reference: Letter, H.B. Ray (SCE) to R.H. Engelken (NRC),
Confirmation Letter, LER No. 82-022,

i dated August 20, 1982

The reference provided written confirmation of a prompt reportable
occurrence involving the Salt Water Cooling System (SWCS) at San Onofre
Unit 1. This submittal provides the required 14-day follow-up report in
accordance with Appendix A fechnical Specification 6.9.2.a of Provisional
Operating License DPR-13. Licensee Event Report No. 82-022 is attached.

With the plant in Mode 5 at approximately 0530 on August 19, 1982, the
,

North Salt Water Cooling Pump (NSWCP) was secured due to degraded motor
bearings. The motor bearing problems resulted, in part, from salt water
Intrusion permitted by a pump packing leak. Since the South Salt Water ,

Cooling Pump (SSWCP) was out of service for maintenance at the time, the
Auxiliary Salt Water Cooling Pump was put in serv!ce to provide thet

necessary heat removal capability. The pump transfer was accomplished
without reduction of salt water cooling flow. A reconditioned motor was
installed on the NSWCP and the pump was subsequently returned to service
at approximately 1300 on August 19, 1982.
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R. H. Engelken -2- September 2, 1982
.

<

Since acequate salt water cooling flow was maintained throughout the
period of this report, there was no adverse ef fect on public health or
safety.

If you have any questions or if we can provide additional information,
please let me know.

Sincerely,

kbW

Enclosure: LER 82-022

cc: L. F. Miller (USNRC Resident inspector, San Onofre Unit 1)

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Inspection and Enforcement

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Management Information and Program Control

Institute of Nuclear Power Operations
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